Dear Parents,

We have had a fabulous week learning more about Pesach. The children enjoyed singing a range of songs in preparation for their own Seder on Thursday. Their favourite song has been "I love Matza", and they have sung it everywhere! One of the highlights of the week has been the Foundation Stage Seder. The children participated enthusiastically and made us all so wrong.

We are really happy because since Parent Teacher Consultations and the children's creation of the notes, we've seen an improvement and also more motivation when it comes to mark marking. The children are producing amazing pieces of work, full of meaning and with more complex patterns. We've also seen children drawing pictures of the story of Moshe, children drawing pictures of their families and making cards to greet people for their birthdays or any special achievements. Some of them have a great interest in writing their own name so they have been practising with the help of stamps and we have also been writing with pencils and felt tips.

Another new special favourite activity has been the creation of puppet shows which some children have performed to their friends. This is a really interesting activity as it develops their concept of storytelling and story structure, identifying and defining the main characters and developing their imagination. Their self-confidence has also been developing as performing has them at the centre of attention and they have to deal with a different kind of situation were their friends are watching them while they are performing.

We would like to remind you that there are some books missing from the Library. We have sent notes in the green books but still haven't got them. Could you please return them before the end of term? We also would like to remind you that kippahs are part of the uniform for the boys and some children have been coming to school without them so please make sure they have them.

The Nursery Team

